From: Yolanda Bostock

To: Holly Willford
Subject: Fwd: File A28/2019P
Date: Tuesday, December 31, 2019 8:02:12 AM

Please see email below. I sent it to your co - worker, however she is away until Jan 2 and we
only have until the 4 th to voice our displeasure.

I wanted to make sure my email was read.

Thank you

Yolanda Bostock

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Yolanda Bostock
Date: Tue, Dec 24, 2019 at 2:14 PM
Subject: File A28/2019P

To: NJBozzato@pelham.ca <NJBozzato@pelham.ca>

To: Town adjustment committee

I am sending you this email to oppose the changes in variances in the above noted file.

Our neighbourhood is so lovely. It is why we purchased our home here and are doing
everything we can to keep it that way. My husband and myself as well as our neighbours take
pride in our properties and like the fact that we don’t live on top of each other. If you allow
this person to adjust these variances in our bylaws you are opening the door for more
development in this beautiful, quiet neighbourhood.

Thank you
Yolanda Bostock
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